
 

 
 
 

2021 Zhik 29er World Championship 
 

What to Expect in 2021 
 

UPDATE #1 
20TH MAY 2021 

 
The 29er Class and Sailing Aarhus are committed to providing complete 
information about the World Championship prior to requiring payment 
from our sailors.  Travel regulations and COVID protocols are changing 
rapidly as vaccines become more widely available and the European 
Union revises its travel regulations.  We anticipate receiving updated 
information regarding travel and COVID protocols in the coming week.  
In the meantime, we ask sailors, coaches, parents and NCAs to make 
note of the following: 
 
Entry deadlines: the deadline for early entry payment is extended to 
4th June 2021.  We will post updated information about expected travel 
and COVID protocols well in advance of the deadline so sailors and their 
families can make informed decisions about attending the World 
Championship before making payment.   
 
 
 



Entry restrictions: entry will be capped at 200 boats.  Teams who have 
entered the regatta will be released from the waiting list in the order 
they entered. Teams remaining on the waiting list will be offered entry 
if places become available.   
 
We will release teams from the waiting list and request payment when 
we post updated information about expected travel and COVID 
protocols.  We currently anticipate posting this information the week of 
24th May and ask for patience as we respond to a rapidly changing 
situation.   


